
  Town of Shandaken Metal Pick-up!         

       

       

                 

      

   

              Attention! 

The Town of Shandaken Highway will be doing our yearly metal pick up 

starting Monday 06/09/25 and will proceed through Thursday 06/12/25.  

You may start placing your metal out the weekend before but 

please, DO NOT PLACE METAL OUT BEFORE Saturday, 6/07/2025 

METAL ONLY. 

No Household garbage, mattresses, latex or oil-based paint cans, oxygen 

tanks or anything under pressure.  

Please be mindful of where you are placing items and do not block any 

public or town access ways.   

If you miss it, we will not come back. 

Should you need anything further or have a question about pickup please 

call 845-688-5031. 

Thank you,  

Cara Grant-Fatum 
Town of Shandaken Highway 


